Since we have been closed, the summer heat has caused some landscaping problems and we
lost three of our beautiful Cypress Trees. We are still not able to open the Club for numerous
reasons; the main one being, the Health Safety of our Members.

We are not having the Golf Tournament in November but we are being optimistic and hoping
we can plan something in February or March...

We may be able to finally hold the 43rd Annual Anniversary Ball, and just remember how
we all got through 2020 and start the season all over again in 2021.

The Annual Christmas Toy Drive benefitting The Barbara Sinatra Children’s Center
Foundation will be very different this year. The Sons and Daughters of Italy have been
providing toys for the children for many years. However, this year we are requesting
donations be sent to the Dolly Sinatra LLodge so we can present them a generous monetary
donation to purchase the toys needed to continue our support.

Please write the check to: The Dolly Sinatra Lodge
At the bottom of the check, please write: Barbara Sinatra Children’s Center or BSCC

Please mail to: The Dolly Sinatra Lodge, P.O. Box 637, Palm Springs, CA 92263
Although the Season didn ’t turn out quite the way we were expecting, we need to mention,
it’s time to collect our Membership Dues. The Renewing Members Rate is $75 per person
and the New Members Rate is $90 per person for the year. Invoices will be mailed in

December to our existing Members. We really appreciate your support, especially now.

May God Continue to Bless You, Our Families and Our Friends,

Joe LaPorta, President

Happy Thanksgiving!



